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Igniting Community Action
to End Poverty in Arizona

October 26, 2022

Yvette Ramirez
SECAP

283 W. 5t Street
Safford, Arizona 85546

Dear Yvette,

On behalf of the Wildfire Board of Directors, Conference Committee, staff and members, thank
you so much for your generous donation of old fashion lantern with self-care items, blanket,
wine, wine glasses, candles and robe for our 2022 Annual Conference.

After two and a half yea’rs, the 300 attendees were very excited about getting back together and
re-connecting after a very difficult period. Your donation to our event made the event even
more fun.

The Conference focused on three tracks, wellness, providing high quality services to families
that are struggling in many ways, including financially, and an equity track. As the only
conference in Arizona focused on ending poverty, this Conference and the support you provided
allowed us to spend time enhancing our skills to better serve families, and to rejuvenate so we
continue to be enthusiastically engaged moving forward.

Thank you again. We are truly grateful for your donation.

Sincerely,
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